CITY OF WASHINGTON WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS

TO: City Council

FROM: Gary W. Manier, Mayor

DATE: April 28, 2017

SUBJECT: Board Reappointments

Mike Hillary was appointed to the Police Pension Board in July 2009. I would like to reappoint Mike to the Police Pension Board for another 2-year term.

Tom Berlett was appointed to the Glendale Cemetery Board of Managers in May 2016 to fill a remaining term vacancy. I would like to reappoint Tom to the Glendale Cemetery Board of Managers for a 3-year term.

This matter will come before the City Council during its meeting of May 1, 2017.